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NSW CIS PRIMARY CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS
The NSW CIS Primary Cross Country Carnival was held at Eastern Creek Motorsport
Park on Wednesday 8 June.

With all the recent rain, the course had to be modified and students ran the race in cold and
windy conditions.

Congratulations to Isaiah W who placed 2nd in the the 11 year 3km event, earning the
SILVER medal! 

We are very proud of all students who represented the College at the State Championships:

8/9 years girls - Hanna E

8/9 years boys - Dante C

10 years boys  - Jenson M

11 years boys  - Isaiah W

12 years girls - Ella W , Sara E

12 years boys - Danjiel R

 

Special congratulations to Isaiah who will now represent NSW CIS at the NSW PSSA
Championships next term.  

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports Coordinator and TAP Coordinator
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